
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF CITY PROPOSED FEDERAL TRANSIT ADMINISTRATION  

TRIENNIAL DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE PARTICIPATION GOAL 
 
 
The City of Phoenix Public Transit Department, pursuant to 49 Code of Federal Regulations Part 26, 
hereby announces its Triennial Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Goal for Federal Fiscal 
Years (FFY) 2024-2026 for DBE participation in U.S. DOT-funded (Department of Transportation) 
construction projects and procurements as follows: 
 
The City of Phoenix Public Transit Department hosted a webinar August 4, 2023 to provide an 
opportunity for public understanding and input on the department’s Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise (DBE) Triennial Goal and methodology. The proposed goal and rationale for the City of 
Phoenix Public Transit Department Triennial DBE Goal are available for public review and inspection 
at the below location during normal business hours for 30 days following the date of this notice. Please 
contact the staff listed and we can make it available to interested parties.  Public comments will be 
received for a period of 30 days from the date of this notice.  Based upon a review of comments 
received, the City reserves the right to adjust the proposed goal. 
 
 
 

FEDERAL TRANSIT ADMINISTRATION 
DBE GOAL FOR FFY 2024-2026 

7.83% (to be achieved through Race and Gender-Neutral measures) 
 

   
CONTACT: 

 
Valeria Williams, Equal Opportunity Specialist 

City of Phoenix Transit Department 
302 North 1st Avenue 9th floor 

Phoenix, AZ 85003 
602-534-2667 

valeria.williams@phoenix.gov 
 
 
 

This document is available in an alternate format upon request.   
City of Phoenix TTY (602) 534-1557  

or use Arizona Relay 7-1-1 


